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                              Farewell Message 

  To express the love of Christ within and 
through our ministry. 

                                      

December Diary 
 

24 Crib Service -Messy Christmas 
 
 

25 Christmas Service 

 

It is with a heavy heart that I say goodbye to 

my little Son Beams. I have thoroughly enjoyed 

my time as the youth worker at Holy Trinity. I 

am grateful to many for their ongoing          

patience, encouragement and willingness to 

help, in all areas of young church. 

Through my time here, although it has not 

been long, I have matured in my walk with 

Christ, as well as formed relationships with all 

the children who attend young church and 

Messy Church. 

Messy Church has definitely been a highlight 

for me, as I love sharing in the excitement of 

the children as they indulge in messy crafts, 

worship, a story and a scrumptious dinner.  

This ministry has been made possible thanks to 

the many dedicated people who help month 

after month.  

So much time, energy and effort goes into 

Messy Church thus it is so encouraging to see 

the growth and hear positive feedback from all 

who attend. 

In young church, we too have seen much 

growth over the past month. We still face 

many challenges when it comes to the language  

 

barrier but I am so grateful to see God at work 

in these little ones lives. It is truly a priviledge 

to be part of their walk ,encouraging them 

along the way and picking them up when they 

fall.  

Just like I have been there to mentor the      

children in their walk with Christ, I too have 

had mentoring by two very loving and              

dedicated colleagues. I am so grateful, for the 

role that they have played in my life over the 

past year and a half and am extremely sad that 

my journey here has come to an end. 

Enid has been such a wonderful teacher when 

it comes to mastering the printer and the odd 

office job here and there, whereas Fr. Gary has 

been a wonderful teacher of the faith. I want to 

thank Enid especially for all the support she 

has given me through the many challenges I 

have faced and the much encouragement she 

has showered me with when I have needed it 

the most. 

So in closing I thank all who are part of this 

much loved  parish and pray that 2015 will be 

a year of blessings,  happiness and 

good health. 

-Natasha Sholto-Douglas 



2 

 

PARISH CONTACT DETAILS: 
Cnr Elangeni & Nqutu Roads, Hillcrest.  P O Box 148 Hillcrest 3650 : :  031-765 5941 : :  031-765 5077    

: office@holytrinity.co.za / Website: www.holytrinity.co.za 

Please check our website, www.holytrinity.co.za, for all the latest news and activities! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spread a little Christmas 

cheer, with these  

beautiful homemade  

ornaments 
 

For the ornaments:  

4 cups flour, plus a little more for 

rolling out the dough  

1 cup salt  

1 1/2 - 2 cups water  

 

Other supplies:     

Cookie cutters & Toothpick Acrylic  

 

Make the dough: 

Preheat the oven to 350 degrees. In 

a large bowl, combine the flour and 

salt and mix well. Gradually add the 

water and mix until it has a putty-

like consistency. I needed closer to 

2 cups of water for this (if it gets a 

little watery, you can always add a 

few tablespoons of flour). Knead 

the dough for about 5 minutes, until 

it is smooth and well-combined. 

The dough will be pretty firm, so 

you and your kids can roll it out 

together!  

 

Roll the dough to about 1/4 inch in 

thickness on a lightly floured sur-

face. Cut out shapes using whatever 

cookie   cutters you like and place 

on an ungreased cookie sheet.  

 

Using a toothpick, make a hole at 

the top (or wherever you choose) of 

the ornament, twisting to make sure 

the hole stays large enough for 

string or ribbon to go through.  

 

Place the ornaments in the preheat-

ed oven and bake until firm, about 

40 minutes to an hour. Start check-

ing them after about 35 minutes.  

Next date: 
“Thanks to all the 
Messy Church team 
for an amazing time 
this year of worship 
and engagement with 

our kids.” Rose Owen 


